
The Impact of Byron Station on the Tri-County 
Area: Ogle, Winnebago, & Lee Counties



Byron Station 
Response Committee

The Committee is comprised of local 
leaders, citizens, and taxing bodies.  
They include public officials 
(including elected officials and 
administrators), representatives of 
our local business leaders, 
representatives of the chamber of 
commerce, and representatives of 
our School District. 





Totals

2,305
Employment
(plant employees + suppliers & vendors + 
regional jobs that are impacted by the plant)

$1.1 
billion

Output 
(value of the tri-county region’s products)

$487 
million

Value-added 
(GDP of the tri-county region)

$181 
million

Employee Compensation 
(wages and salaries of the 2,305 people 
employed)





The Byron Nuclear Power Station has a 
significant tax impact.

$3.8 million to Ogle County (30% of their total property tax revenue)
$2.5 million to Byron Fire District              (74% of their total property tax revenue)
$2.4 million to Byron Forest Preserve   (74% of their total property tax revenue)
$2.3 million to Oregon Park District        (78% of their total property tax revenue)
$863,000 to Byron Library District             (74% of their total property tax revenue)
$701,000 to Rockvale Township & Road District (91% of their total property tax revenue)
$184,000 to Byron Museum District (74% of their total property tax revenue)



Four educational institutions receive tax 
revenue from the Byron Station.

$19.1 million
74% of total 

property tax revenue

$713,000 
6% of total

property tax revenue

$82,000
0.5% of total

property tax revenue

$2.3 million
8% of total

property tax 
revenue



Tiger Pride...



Byron Station is a 
valuable partner in 

our local communities



saveilnuclearpower.com
ZERO CARBON EMISSIONS & #1 SOURCE OF RELIABLE ELECTRICITY


